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United States Department of the Interior 
GEOLOGICAL SURVEY 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20244 

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR November 6, 1973 

Mr. Joe Castrilli 
Environmental Impact Assessment Group 
Canadian Environmental Law Association 
Suite 303 
One Spadina Crescent 
Toronto, Ontario M5S 2J5 

Dear Mr. Castrilli: 

In response to your letter of October 22, 1973, I am forwarding 

under separate cover five copies of our Circular 645. This is 

the only report by the Geological Survey on the subject. However, 

similar efforts by other organizations have come to our attention 

in recent months, and I have enclosed a list of those for your 

information. 

Sincerely yours, 

H. W. Coul er 
Assistant Director--Environmental 

Conservation 

Enclosure 
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